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PSO Meeting Minutes 

December 2, 2020 

 5:30 PM 

Call to Order 5:33pm by Stacie Chakiris 

Introductions  Virtual Attendees: Stacie Chakiris, Jenny Bovio, Barb Raia, Allison 

Schmitt, Val Donnan, Gina Costa, Veronica Woods, Sheila Geier, 

and Karen Shreck 

Approval of 

Minutes 

Review/Approve Meeting Minutes from September 

Motion to approve: Barb Raia  

Approved: Allison Schmitt 

President’s Report • Savers FUNDrive is happening this Saturday, December 5 from 

8am – 12pm. 

• We asked anyone wanting to make a donation to sign-up on our 

website, www.laremontpso.org/savers-fundraiser with the number 

of bags/boxes they are bringing. We also asked everyone to sign 

up for a 10-minute interval. We cannot accept bags from people 

that did not sign up in advance. 

• We currently have 92 bags and 36 boxes. Final totals need to be 

submitted by noon on Thursday, December 3. 

Vice President’s 

Report 

Given Veronica Woods 

• Our next restaurant fundraiser is at George’s Gyro in Waukegan 

tomorrow, December 3. 

• We are in the process of getting Chipotle approved for January 

and Cluckers in Libertyville approved for February. 

Treasurer Report Given by Stacie Chakiris 

• We earned $9.58 from AmazonSmile this quarter. Please add 

Laremont PSO as your non-profit to help us earn even more 

during the holiday season. 

• We received and deposited check from Oberweis for $80.20 and 

MOD Pizza for $102.76. 

• We are waiting to pick-up the check from Allison for the 

McAlitster’s Deli event which raised $69.55 

http://www.laremontpso.org/savers-fundraiser
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• Our ending balance for the month was $23,925.24 

Secretary Report Given by Jenny Bovio 

• No report this month. 

School Report Given by Gina Costa: 

• Thank you to all of the parents that sent in photos and videos 

for the staff thankful video! The staff was all very surprised. 

• We are continuing to make sure the school is ready for 

students to return. 

• Staff is continuing to work on the Giving Tree. Thank you to 

Sheila Geier for organizing ad shopping! 

SEDOL Update: Val Donnan 

• The SEDOL Foundation was able to raise $45,000 for summer 

camp scholarships during their One Special Night event. 

• Val will continue to send updates every two weeks on the 

hybrid program and when students can expect to return to 

class. 

Open Forum  • Barb Raia informed us that we are currently at $46.40 for Box 

Tops.  

• Today is Special Education Day! Thank you to all of the 

teachers, paraprofessionals, therapists and everyone that 

makes Laremont School amazing! 

• Shelia Geier informed us that the next Parent Support Drop-In 

will be held December 11. A flyer will be sent out to families 

and post on the PSO Facebook page. 

Meeting Adjourned Motion to end the meeting made by Veronica Woods 

Meeting adjourned at 5:52pm 
 


